
Promotions & Recruiting Report… 
for 

Let’s Toot Our Horn 
 

The applications were received, and 4 clubs awarded –  
 

 Western Twirlers - SW District received a badge & the 2023 dangle.  
 Beaux & Belles - NE District 
 Cross Trailers Square Dance Club - NW District 
 Puxico Country Squares - SE District received dangles for 2023  

 
Fred and I are not able to come to this meeting, so we mailed the dangles to the clubs. 
Please let us know if they were not received.  
 
Carolyn Goucher 
Shirley Winans 
 
 
 
 
 


